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September 6, 2016 
 

 
Council Meeting 6;30 Shane's office 
 
Celeste English Treasurer report  
Savings acct. 1,051.65 
Checking acct. 2,480.57 
Check wrote out to Maggi kitts $23.74 Progressive dinner items 
 
Holiday party December 3rd Black Angus  
More information to follow 
We will have a white Elephant grab bag by popular demand 
Celeste will e-mail information about the dinner when the time gets closer 
 
September 10, 2016 Saturday club will take  a road trip to Los Lunas 
Hollywood Museum. Frank Brown owner of the Museum will give the club a tour 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:00 pm 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,    
    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    
     Gerri Lepore 



Corvette Excitement Since 1962 

 

September 17, 2016 
 
 
General Meeting Multi-generation Baca 6:30 
 
Celeste English Treasurer report 
Savings acct.  1,051.65 
Checking acct. 2,436.84 
all checks have cleared 
Post office box rental is due September $102.00 for 12 month 
Annual Membership Dues 
Couple  $60.00 
Single $45.00 
Social member $17.00 
 
Mark President  
Stated that the Progressive dinner went very well.  We thank all the members who hosted the dinner. 
We all enjoyed the food.  The view from the Espander was beautiful. 
The Haydu"s neighbor's thought it was a car show when they saw the Corvette's.  The dessert was 
hosted by the Kitts out on the back Patio.  Was a very nice evening!  Thank you all  
 
September 10, 2016 Activity.   We sent a Thank you to Frank Brown in Los Lunas for allowing us to 
tour his wonderful Car Museum.  He also had some great stories to tell about his history as a prop 
man in Hollywood.  We ate at Apple Bee's for Lunch.  Was a great day!   
 
Sunday September 18, 2016 The club took down the shed at Shane's office.  There has been  
several burglaries and damage done to Shane's building.  The club thought it was best to take down 
the shed.  Steve Haydu brought what the men felt they would want to his office.  After the hard work 
a few members took advantage of the beautiful day and had lunch at Los Cuetos.   
 
Ron Scott 
Went to St Louis for NCCC They have decided to have either 5 year membership cards or Lifetime 
membership.  In order to track the cards you would need to look on your computer or phone to make 
sure their dues are up to date.  The reason for the change is to save money on sending out new 
cards each year. 
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* * * continued * * * 



Corvette Excitement Since 1962 

 

September 17, 2016 
 
 
Sunday October 2, 2016 El Rancho De Golondrinas Harvest Festival Leave from Lowe's and l-25 
Paseo Del Norte at 9am This is aColonial Living History Museum dates from the early 1700's Wear 
good walking shoes should be a nice day.  Come join us! 
 
Tuesday 10/11 6:30 Council Meeting 6:30 Shane's office 
Friday 10/21 General meeting 6:30 Multi generation Baca 6:30 nomination of officers  
Tuesday 11/8 6:30 council meeting Shanes office 
Friday 11/18 General meeting Multi-generation meeting 6:30 elect new officers also pick person of 
the year 
 
Celeste won the 50/50 donated 40.00 to the club 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:30 went to Mario;s for dinner 
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Respectfully submitted,    
    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    Gerri Lepore    
     Gerri Lepore 


